
 

trains@southdevonrailway.co.uk  

01364 644370  |  The Station, Buckfastleigh, Devon, TQ11 0DZ 

BACK TO THE 1940S, 6th & 7th July 2024 
Re-enactor Entry Form  

The South Devon Railway would like to invite re-enactors to attend ‘Back To The 1940s’ to be held over 

the weekend of 6th and 7th July. Entries will be reviewed by the organiser who will reserve the right to 

accept or decline any application. Successful applicants will receive free entry and travel. 

Re-enactors should bring a meaningful contribution to the event, by representing the era in an authentic 

way and interacting with the public, where suitable. Clothing can be civilian or military, but anything that 

could be deemed offensive is prohibited. All clothing warn at the event must be appropriate to the era and 

not cause offense, including SS, Gestapo, impersonators of Hitler etc.  

Live firearms and ammunition are prohibited. Deactivated firearms that are appropriate are permitted with 

the relevant de-activation certificate only. Deactivated firearms must not be used in a manner to cause 

distress. Deactivation certificates must be carried at all times (by law) and must be shown to a member of 

the Organising Committee or any member of staff if requested. 

Exhibitors can take advantage of free entry to the attractions, including live music on each day, as well as 

free train travel, should you wish to visit Totnes or Staverton. 

Please note that camping is not available on site but there are many great local campsites nearby. 

Name……………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Address………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Post Code ………………. Preferred contact number ………………………………………... 

Email*…………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Reenactor Type………………………………………………………………………………… 

Number of Re-enactor attending ………………………………………………………………. 
 

Day(s) attending -  6th July   7th July   



I have read all the above entry conditions and would like to exhibit on the days stated; 

 
Signed……………………………………………..  Date…………………………………… 
   

The event organiser will confirm that your application has been received and accepted. Applications close 

on Friday 5th July at 12.00. 

 

* This email address will be used to send your free e-tickets. Bring the e-ticket with you on the day and 

present it at the Booking Office to collect your printed tickets for use on the trains and entry to the 

display area. 
 

Forms should be returned by email or post to the address below - 
 

mailto:trains@southdevonrailway.co.uk

